
Tuesday, October 30th 
 
Help Club will be meeting tomorrow and Friday mornings at 8:00 a.m.  All members are 
expected to attend.  Please see Mrs. Govert if you have questions. 
 
The Science Olympiad meeting is today after school until 4:45 p.m.  There will be 
no meeting tomorrow. 
 
Tomorrow the theme for Red Ribbon Week is Happy Halloween!  FREAK OUT against Drugs and 
Alcohol!  Wear orange, black, purple, and/or Halloween t-shirts/sweatshirts (no masks or 
costumes).  Homerooms will have the opportunity to use this theme to decorate the 
outside of the classroom door or exterior wall space if door is already decorated with the 
college theme. Please be creative as possible!   
 
 
We will judge the doors November 2nd, and winning classes will earn a class pizza 
party during lunch. Last year we had some great designs and many of the doors stayed 
decorated the rest of the school year! 
 
For all teachers that are new this year, this is something we have done the last few 
years, and the kids enjoy putting forth the effort to come up with a winning door. The 
activities for RED ribbon week will be sent out prior to OCT 23rd. These are short 
educational activities to create a continued awareness regarding drug, alcohol and 
tobacco use.  
 
Thanks for your help getting ready for RED RIBBON WEEK! 
 
Yearbooks are available to order for $30.00 
 


